White, Emily MCF:EX

From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

Good morning Emily,

Brown, Edena MCF:EX

Wednesday, November 29, 2017 8:30 AM

White, Emily MCF:EX

FW: Reminder: You're invited! Dreidels & Drinks - Tues, Dec 19, 2017

See below that came into MLA email.

This is a regrets sent as she is in the constit on that date.

Cheers,
Edena

From: CJPAC|CIJA Pacific Region [mailto:vancouver@cija.ca]

Sent: Tuesday, November 28, 2017 12:08 PM

To: Conroy.MLA, Katrine <Katrine.Conroy.MLA®@|eg.bc.ca>

Subject: Reminder: You're invited! Dreidels & Drinks - Tues, Dec 19, 2017

Dear Katrine Conroy,

A reminder that you are invited to join us in celebrating Hanukkah - the Festival

of Lights.

We warmly welcome partners and staffers (for those in political offices) and we
ask that you kindly RSVP here by December 12.

Many thanks - and we hope to see you there!
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When: Tuesday, December 19th, 2017 @ 7:00pm
Where: King David High School, 5718 Willow St, Vancouver, BC
What: Dreidels & Drinks, an event for elected officials, Jewish community

members and political staffers

Should this e-mail not be displayed correctly, please click here.

cija.ca | facebook | twitter | instagram | | update preferences

Page 2 of 11 CFD-2018-83509



White, Emily MCF:EX

From: Brown, Edena MCF:EX

Sent: Wednesday, November 29, 2017 8:31 AM

To: White, Emily MCF:EX

Subject: RE: Reminder: You're invited! Dreidels & Drinks - Tues, Dec 19, 2017

Sorry it is early and | am drinking my coffee. The message | sent did not make much sense. ®

From: White, Emily MCF:EX

Sent: Wednesday, November 29, 2017 8:30 AM

To: Brown, Edena MCF:EX

Subject: RE: Reminder: You're invited! Dreidels & Drinks - Tues, Dec 19, 2017

Have regrets already been sent?

Emily White

Administrative Coordinator

The Hon. Katrine Conroy

Minister of Children and Family Development
The Hon. Katrina Chen

Minister of State for Child Care

Room 134 | Parliament Buildings | Victoria | British Columbia | V8V 1X4
Phone: 250-387-2054 | Cell: 250-480-8176 | Email: emily.white@gov.bc.ca

From: Brown, Edena MCF:EX

Sent: Wednesday, November 29, 2017 8:30 AM

To: White, Emily MCF:EX

Subject: FW: Reminder: You're invited! Dreidels & Drinks - Tues, Dec 19, 2017

Good morning Emily,
See below that came into MLA email.
This is a regrets sent as she is in the constit on that date.

Cheers,
Edena

From: CJPAC|ClJA Pacific Region [mailto:vancouver@cija.ca]

Sent: Tuesday, November 28, 2017 12:08 PM

To: Conroy.MLA, Katrine <Katrine.Conroy.MLA®@ leg.bc.ca>

Subject: Reminder: You're invited! Dreidels & Drinks - Tues, Dec 19, 2017
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A reminder that you are invited to join us in celebrating Hanukkah - the Festival
of Lights.

We warmly welcome partners and staffers (for those in political offices) and we
ask that you kindly RSVP here by December 12.

Many thanks - and we hope to see you there!
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When: Tuesday, December 19th, 2017 @ 7:00pm
Where: King David High School, 5718 Willow St, Vancouver, BC
What: Dreidels & Drinks, an event for elected officials, Jewish community

members and political staffers

Should this e-mail not be displayed correctly, please click here.

cija.ca | facebook | twitter | instagram | | update preferences
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White, Emily MCF:EX

From: Brown, Edena MCF:EX

Sent: Wednesday, November 29, 2017 8:31 AM

To: White, Emily MCF:EX

Subject: RE: Reminder: You're invited! Dreidels & Drinks - Tues, Dec 19, 2017
Not by us. ©

From: White, Emily MCF:EX

Sent: Wednesday, November 29, 2017 8:30 AM

To: Brown, Edena MCF:EX

Subject: RE: Reminder: You're invited! Dreidels & Drinks - Tues, Dec 19, 2017

Have regrets already been sent?

Emily White

Administrative Coordinator

The Hon. Katrine Conroy

Minister of Children and Family Development
The Hon. Katrina Chen

Minister of State for Child Care

Room 134 | Parliament Buildings | Victoria | British Columbia | V8V 1X4
Phone: 250-387-2054 | Cell: 250-480-8176 | Email: emily.white@gov.bc.ca

From: Brown, Edena MCF:EX

Sent: Wednesday, November 29, 2017 8:30 AM

To: White, Emily MCF:EX

Subject: FW: Reminder: You're invited! Dreidels & Drinks - Tues, Dec 19, 2017

Good morning Emily,
See below that came into MLA email.
This is a regrets sent as she is in the constit on that date.

Cheers,
Edena

From: CJPAC|ClJA Pacific Region [mailto:vancouver@cija.ca]

Sent: Tuesday, November 28, 2017 12:08 PM

To: Conroy.MLA, Katrine <Katrine.Conroy.MLA®@ leg.bc.ca>

Subject: Reminder: You're invited! Dreidels & Drinks - Tues, Dec 19, 2017

Dear Katrine Conroy,
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A reminder that you are invited to join us in celebrating Hanukkah - the Festival
of Lights.

We warmly welcome partners and staffers (for those in political offices) and we
ask that you kindly RSVP here by December 12.

Many thanks - and we hope to see you there!
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When: Tuesday, December 19th, 2017 @ 7:00pm
Where: King David High School, 5718 Willow St, Vancouver, BC
What: Dreidels & Drinks, an event for elected officials, Jewish community

members and political staffers

Should this e-mail not be displayed correctly, please click here.

cija.ca | facebook | twitter | instagram | | update preferences
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White, Emily MCF:EX

From: Gunn, Paula MCF:EX

Sent: Monday, May 14, 2018 12:32 PM

To: White, Emily MCF:EX; Brown, Edena MCF:EX; Perry, Alisma, MCF:EX
Subject: RE: Join us in celebrating the success of the $10aDay campaign

Let’s ask her first, she may think this is something worth flying into Van earlier for.

From: White, Emily MCF:EX

Sent: Monday, May 14, 2018 11:38 AM

To: Brown, Edena MCF:EX; Gunn, Paula MCF:EX; Perry, Alisma, MCF:EX
Subject: RE: Join us in celebrating the success of the $10aDay campaign

Thank you Edena.

Paula — | will need to send regrets to this as MKC will not be in Vancouver until 7pm that evening. Should | direct to staff
to consider attending obo MKC?

Best,

Emily White

Administrative Coordinator

The Hon. Katrine Conroy

Minister of Children and Family Development
The Hon. Katrina Chen

Minister of State for Child Care

Room 134 | Parliament Buildings | Victoria | British Columbia | V8V 1X4
Phone: 250-387-2054 | Cell: 250-480-8176 | Email: emily.white@gov.bc.ca

** In British Columbia, the Office of the Registrar of Lobbyists is responsible for monitoring and enforcing compliance with the Lobbyists
Registration Act. To ensure that you are in compliance with the registration requirements for lobbyists under the Act please contact the Office of the
Registrar of Lobbyists at: https://www.lobbyistsregistrar.bc.ca/.**

From: Brown, Edena MCF:EX

Sent: Monday, May 14, 2018 11:33 AM

To: Gunn, Paula MCF:EX; White, Emily MCF:EX; Perry, Alisma, MCF:EX
Subject: FW: Join us in celebrating the success of the $10aDay campaign

Hi guys,
See below what was sent to MKC MLA email.
Sharon Gregson invite to MKC and hoping she can attend on May 24"

| will leave for Emily to respond.
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Thanks,
Edena

From: Conroy.MLA, Katrine [mailto:Katrine.Conroy.MLA@leg.bc.ca]

Sent: Monday, May 14, 2018 11:30 AM

To: Brown, Edena MCF:EX

Subject: FW: Join us in celebrating the success of the $10aDay campaign

Thought | should let you respond.
-Angelika

From: Sharon Gregson $:22

Sent: Monday, May 14, 2018 10:56 AM

To: Conroy.MLA, Katrine
Subject: Join us in celebrating the success of the $10aDay campaign

Hi Kat, | really hope you might be able to join us for this celebratory event on May 24th. Would be
great to see you there.
Sharon

3|
Kat --

Join $10aDay plan supporters at the Fairmont Waterfront on May 24th
from 5pm to 7pm as we celebrate the success of the $10aDay campaign
and the BC government’s commitment to building a quality, universal
child care system.

In a historic breakthrough for BC children and families, Budget 2018
committed over $1 billion in new provincial and federal child care funding.
Over three years these funds will be used to begin implementing Child Care
BC — government’s path to universal child care. This level of public
investment delivers on key recommendations of the community’s $10aDay
Plan.
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and we recognize it is the $10aDay campaign that has driven this victory

There’s still much work to do - especially for the ECE workforce and
more licensed spaces - but on May 24th we celebrate the historic step
forward.

Please join us at the Fairmont Waterfront on May 24th from 5pm to 7pm
and raise a glass to all our allies who've worked so hard alongside us as
advocates for a quality affordable child care system in BC.

We hope to see you there,

Sharon & the $10aDay Team
http://www.10aday.ca/
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